
                                              
   

 
 
LIONS of DISTRICT 27 B-1 
 

    With the passing of WLF Director Lion Dick Karl in March, as governor, I 
have been asked to fill the remaining 1-year term for 27B1. I had asked for 
recommendations and opened this to any Lion who met the qualifications.  

    All those received were MORE than qualified.  I considered what each of 
them will bring to WLF and to our district.  Some of them have other responsibilities 
and I do not want to take away from that. 

    I feel that PDG Gary Silah has the enthusiasm to take over this position 
and can dedicate 100% of his effort to keep B1 informed and represented along 
with PDG Fred Gebhart. PDG Gary has accepted. 

 
    Please extend your congratulations to PDG Gary. 
 
    As a reminder, this 3-year term will be up for election at the District 

Convention in November. Please consider applying. PDG Gary Colton our 
Nominations chair will send a reminder about open positions for the next year. 

 
 
DG Dave 
“Always there for You” 
 
 
 
 
 
 


